

Mrs J Cottle| Head of Academy
BOURNVILLE SCHOOL
HAY GREEN LANE
BOURNVILLE
BIRMINGHAM
B30 ISH
T: 0121 475 3881

@bournvillesch

Fied as one
facebook.
www.facebook.com/bournvillesch

20th October 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

As a welcoming tradition to our school, we would like to invite all year 7's to the Year 7 Disco – 'Neon Night' – on Friday 3rd of November 2017 as organised by the Year 11 Senior Prefect Team.

The disco will be held in the PPC from 5.00-7.00 pm and should be a wonderful evening for students to celebrate their own brilliant start at Bournville School. As the theme is 'NEON Night,' clothing or accessories of this kind are very much welcomed though not a requirement.

We will be requesting a contribution of £2 per student to cover the costs of the entertainment. If you would like your child to attend this event please can you complete the reply slip below and return the admin office by Wed 1st November and please can you pay the £2 contribution via parent pay.

There will be a stand where drinks, sweets and snacks can be bought. If you would like more information, go to the Student Leadership Room at break or lunch or speak to a member of the Student Leadership Team. We hope to see that we see lots of you and remember that everyone is invited.

Finally can we ask that you make arrangements for your child to be collected at 7.00pm, we will not let children leave unaccompanied earlier than this time.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Tully Assistant Headteacher	
Reply Slip	
Name:	Form:Please tick
I give permission for my child to attend the Year 7 disco on 3 rd	November from 5-7pm
I have made the following arrangements for their return home:	
Signed:	(Parent / Carer)
Emergency Contact Number:	